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Matilda Sanders 

From: Jeff Bates 

Sent: Friday, December 28,20128:00 AM 

To: Dorothy Menasco 

Cc: Mark Long; Shalonda Hopkins; Matilda Sanders; Hong Wang; Nonnye Grant 

Subject: Docket No. 120254-TP - Embarq Florida and AT&T Wireless 

Dorothy, 

The docket title for the above docket should be revised to "Request for approval of amendment to the interconnection agreement 
between AT&T Wireless Services, Inc. arid Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink f/kla Sprint Florida, Inc." 

In addition, the old company name, Sprint Florida, Incorporated, should be removed from the list of utilities 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-413-6538 
Fax: 850-413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and wilt be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, 
your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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